
 

 

 

 

 

 

July 17, 2018 

 

Transmittal No. 6 

 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, SW, TW-B-204 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 

 

The accompanying tariff material, issued on behalf of Level 3 Communications, LLC, FRN 

0003-7238-22 and bearing Tariff F.C.C. No. 4, effective as reflected on the attached tariff pages, 

is sent to you in compliance with the requirements of the Communications Act of 1934, as 

amended. 

 

This filing is scheduled to become effective on July 18, 2018, and consists of tariff pages 

indicated on the following check sheet(s): 

 
Tariff F.C.C. No. Check Sheet No. 

 

4 27th Revised Page 1 

 Original Page 1.1 

 

The filing reflects the reduction of switched access rates in compliance with the “Transitional 

Intrastate Access Service” reductions mandated by the Federal Communications Commission's 

November 18, 2011 Report and Order and Further Notice of Proposed Rulemaking in WC 

Docket Nos. 10-90, etc. (FCC 11-161). 

 

As part of this filing Level 3 is also removing prior language stating that Tandem Switching 

would not apply when the End Office and the Tandem are in the same LATA thereby making the 

tariff consistent with other CenturyLink tariffs and the tariffs of other parties across the industry.  

Other minor tariff clean-up and corrections are also being made.  

 

The Tariff filing fee in the amount of $925.00 is being paid by credit card through the 

appropriate entries in Section E of the ETFS generated Form 159. 

 

Supporting material is not required with this filing.  All correspondence and inquiries relating to 

this filing, including service copies of petitions, should be directed to: 

 

Mark Brinton 

CenturyLink 

931 14th Street, Suite 1230 

Denver, CO  80202 

Phone (303) 992-5832 


